
 
Come and See Our 
School in Action!! 

Tours are available on Tuesday and Thursday mornings. To schedule a tour, please 
call us at (630) 879-9470 or email us at: office@batavianurseryschool.org. 
Tours will include visiting ongoing classes and seeing our building. You are welcome 
to bring your child along. Pre-registration is available to church members, alumni 
families and students who are currently attending BNS. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Open House 
 
Please join us for an Open House for prospective students and families: 

Tuesday, January 28, from 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 
This will be an opportunity for you to view our classrooms and meet our 
staff. We will be happy to answer any questions that you may have 
prior to the open registration date of February 1.   
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